
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Nursery, the children had a wonderful visit from 

the dentist. They have enjoyed learning about how to look 

after our teeth and took part in a variety of activities.   

For home learning this week, I would like you to scribe your 

child’s comments that they make about looking after their 

teeth and what cleaning advice they should give to the 

members of the Bright Shine Academy.  

The sheet for you to scribe on, will be found in your child’s 

book bag. I have attached a picture below of the sheets that 

your child has gone home with.  

Could you please bring your completed ‘Tooth Guardian 

colouring sheets’  with your child’s comments on into Nursery 

so that the children can share their work with the class. 

Thank you for the continued support! 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Lukman   

 

 

Friday 10th May 2024 

Please complete 

homework by 

Wednesday 15th May 

2024. 


